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Reference:   FOI.5628.21 

Subject:    Confidential waste 

Date of Request: 22 March 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
1. Has confidential waste been procured via tender or framework or another means? 

 
2. If a framework, could you confirm the name of the framework please? 

 
3. Actual contract values of each framework/contract (& any sub lots)  

 
4. Start date & duration of contract 

 
5. Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the 

extension?  
 

6. Has a decision been made yet on whether the framework(s)/contract(s) are being either 
extended or renewed?  

 
7. Who is the procurement officer responsible for this contract and could you provide their email 

address and phone number please? 
 

 
8. Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract and could you 

provide their email address and phone number please? 
 

9. Who is the current supplier? 
 

10. If your current supplier is a Facilities Management/Waste Company, which sub-contractor 
services your organisation? 

 
Response: 
 
1. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that its Confidential Waste Framework was 

procured by the Welsh Government’s (WG) National Procurement Service (NPS). 
 

2. The UHB confirms that the name of the NPS Framework is Cymru Copier Scheme, linked to the 
Stationery and Copier Framework. 

 
3. The UHB confirms that the contract value is £31,700.00 + vat per annum. 

 
4. The UHB confirms that the contract duration is from 16 January 2017 to 31 July 2021. 

 
5. The UHB confirms that the Framework does not have an extension clause. 

 
6. The UHB confirms that a new Framework will be procured by NPS. 

 
7. The UHB confirms that the Framework is managed by NPS. Contact details can be accessed 

via the attached link: 
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https://gov.wales/national-procurement-service 

  
8. The UHB confirms that Terri Shaw, Senior Environmental Officer is responsible for this 

Framework for the UHB and can be contacted by email: Terri.Shaw@wales.nhs.uk and by 
telephone on 01267 227116. 

 
9. The UHB confirms that the current supplier is Dod I Ben Ltd, linked to Lyreco via the Framework. 

 
10. Please see response to question 9. 
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